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Press statement

Station Road Developement

We are aware of the proposed supported housing development for Station road, N22.  We
were asked, along with local businesses and local residents, to contribute to a consultation
regarding the proposals.  We met with the planning team in August to discuss the plans and
have submitted a written response to the same team.

In both the meeting and written response we took the opportunity to raise some questions
about the proposed development and this has been sent to the planning team as requested.
These questions are around:

● The placement of supported housing in such close proximity to the School
● The extent to which the proposed development would overlook the School

playground;
● The extent to which this temporary housing development will be suitable for an

area with a significant vermin issue and the measures which will be taken to
ensure this development does not exacerbate this issue

We support the drive by Haringey to develop their offer for the homeless residents of the
borough.  Many of our families at Heartlands have experienced how challenging life without
stable accommodation can be.

We look forward to hearing their response to our queries and to working together in the next
stages of the community outreach process.
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Headteacher
Heartlands High School


